
Meadowcroft Movies Presents… 
An exclusive showing of either  

Arthur Christmas or The Polar Express for the children of 
Meadowcroft Infant School 

WEDNESDAY 1 DECEMBER 2021 3.10pm-5.30pm 

In the Office there are two boxes –  
one for Arthur Christmas and one for The Polar Express.  

Children can vote using loose change (1p, 2p, 5p 10p, 20p, 50p, 

£1, £2) for the film they would prefer to watch by dropping 
coins in to the relevant box. 

The change will be counted and the film with the most amount 
of money will be shown to the children at Meadowcroft 

Movies! 

Tickets for Meadowcroft Movies can be ordered using the tear 
off slip below – please return it to the Office.  Tickets include 

popcorn, biscuit & drink. 

Thank you for your continued support!  

The FRIENDS 

------------------------------------------ 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………    Child’s Class…………………….. 

 

I would like a ticket for Meadowcroft Movies on 1 December 2021 

 I enclose £3.00 for the ticket 
 

 Yes, my child can have popcorn, biscuit & drink 
 

 
Parent’s Name………………………………...  Contact Number………………….. 

 


